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July 31, 2017 

 
VIA IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 

Re: Telmate, LLC Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization—
International Bureau File No. ITC-214-20100923-00387 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission’s rules, Telmate, LLC hereby surrenders its 
International Section 214 Authorization granted in the IB File No. ITC-214-20100923-00387, 
effective July 31, 2017.   

 
Telmate provides only VoIP and information services, and thus does not provide any 

international telecommunications services that would require Section 214 authorization.  
Likewise, Telmate has no U.S. customers to which the customer notification requirements of 
Section 63.19(1)-(2) would apply. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 730-1346 or bstrandberg@hwglaw.com if 

you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 

  
  

 Brita D. Strandberg 
 Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP 
 1919 M Street NW, 8th Floor 
 Washington, DC 20036 
 (202) 730-1346 
       Counsel to Telmate, LLC  
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  David Krech, Associate Division Chief, Telecommunications and Analysis Division, IB 
  



 

 

VERIFICATION 
 

On behalf of Telmate, LLC, I hereby certify that the contents of the foregoing filing to 
surrender the International 214 Authorization of Telmate, LLC are true and correct to the best of 
my knowledge, information and belief.  

 
I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.  

 
 
 
 

           /s/ Curt Clifton  
        Curt Clifton  
         

___________________ 
        Vice President 
 

___________________ 
        July 31, 2017 
 


